
Announcements 
Safety Items  

 Please wear a mask when entering and exiting 
the building. Masks may be removed when 
seated in the sanctuary. 

 It is essential that 6 feet of physical distancing 
be observed when entering the church prior to 
the service and during the time of fellowship 
after the service. 

 Please continue to enter the building at the 
front entrance or the Fellowship Hall. 

 Hand sanitizer and masks are available at each 
entrance. 
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Heritage 
Phone: 269.372.3830 
Prayer Line 372.3830 x 5 
churchoffice@heritagecrc.org 
Pastor Simon: 
pastorsimon@heritagecrc.org 
 
SUNDAY WORSHIP:@ 9:30 AM 
 
 
NEWSLETTER DEADLINE:  
Thursday by 9:00 am. Call,  
leave a note, or e-mail to 
churchoffice@heritagecrc.org.  
 
OFFICE HOURS: 
Wednesday:  8:00 am —1:00 pm 
Thursday:  8:00 am —12:00 pm 
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Heritage CRC 
2857 South 11th Street 
Kalamazoo, MI 49009 
(just south from Stadium Drive) 
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8 am Mobile Food 
Initiative 
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9:30 am  
Rev. Michael Brown, KGM 
“The Case for Missions” 

Acts 1:8 
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7:00 pm 
Shepherding Elders 
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9:30 am David Heath 
Missionary, Wycliffe 

“Panorama of Blessing” 
Genesis 12:1-3 
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9:30 am Pastor Simon 

“Who Is It That  
Overcomes?” 
1 John 5:1-12 
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7 pm Admin Board 
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Upcoming Services 
 

This Sunday kicks off Mission Emphasis Week. We 
welcome guest preacher Rev. Michael Brown from Kal-
amazoo Gospel Ministries. His sermon title is “The 
Case for Missions” based on Acts 1:8. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Celebrations. . . 
 
Birthdays… 
Phyllis Triezenberg ~ April 25 
Gavin Scheel ~ April 29 

Barb Razenberg ~ April 30 
 
Anniversaries… 
Matt & Lisa Durian ~ April 28 
 

 

 
Congratulations to Tara Razenberg 
on your graduation from Kalamazoo 
Valley Community College. We wish 
you the best on your next adven-
ture! 
 

Connecting with our Community 
Please continue to reach out via phone or e-mail to our church 
community.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your faithful support through your tithes and of-
ferings. If you mail your contributions, the mailbox is checked 
each day of the week.  

Today Booklets: The May/June 
booklets have arrived. Please pick 
up a copy outside the southeast 
sanctuary doors if you so desire a 
copy. 

Mobile Food  
Initiative is this 
Saturday,  
April 24.  
 
 
8 AM at Centerpoint Church.  
 
See you there! 
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Video Recording 
A video recording of the 
morning worship service will 
be posted to our church YouTube page either 
on Sunday or Monday. Here is the link to our 
YouTube page: https://www.youtube.com/
channel/UCutET663hVzpPohBMiCXEQA. If 
you haven't already done so, be sure to sub-
scribe to our YouTube channel and click the 
notification bell to receive updates whenever a 
new video becomes available.  

 

Offering Schedule 
    
April 25: General Fund & Building Fund 
         Loose Change: Kalamazoo Gospel Ministries 
 
May 2: General Fund & Christian Ed. Assistance 
            Loose Change: Reframe Ministries 
 
May 9: General Fund & Ministry Shares 
            Loose Change: Elim Christian Services 
 
May 16: General Fund & Faith Promise 
              Loose Change: Benevolence Fund 

Volunteer Schedule... 
 
 
 

PRAYER LINE MINISTRY:  
  Glen Wagner/Judy Fletcher 
 
PRAYER EMAIL MINISTRY:  
  prayerline@heritagecrc.org 
 
MULTIMEDIA MINISTRY: 
April 25 - Gary Broekhuizen 
May 2 - Lisa Durian 
May 9 - LillieAnn Durian 
May 16 - Paul Booden 

Offerings (deposited for April 18, 2021) 
 
Benevolence Fund ~ $259.00 
Building Fund ~ $2,075.00 
Christian Ed Assistance ~ $25.00 
Faith Promise ~ $421.00 
General Fund ~ $3,915.00 
Growing Hope Globally ~ $205.00 
Ministry Shares ~ $50.00 

Prayer line Reminder:  If your email address 
has changed, you wish to have your or a 
friend's email added to the Prayer Line, or you 
wish to no longer receive Prayer Line emails, 
please send an email request to: jer-
ry.oele@yahoo.com or  
prayerline@heritagecrc.org   

What’s Up in Worship 

Requested Announcements 
 
Help Wanted - Volunteer Mentor/Proofreader 
Bible League International has an opportunity for a 
Volunteer Mentor to coach Bible League Communi-
cation Specialists who know English as their second 
language (ESL). The ESL Mentor will proofread tes-
timonies and prayer requests written by Communi-
cation Specialists searching for spelling and gram-
mar mistakes, explaining needed changes. If inter-
ested, contact Deanna 866-825-4636 or 
DVanSwol@bibleleague.org. 

Faith-Promise ~ Mission Emphasis Week 
(and more!): What is Faith-Promise? Faith-
Promise is a ministry fund we use to support 
individuals and agencies, both locally and 
globally, who are actively involved in sharing 
the Good News of Jesus, expanding God’s 
Kingdom, and bringing many into a saving re-
lationship with Jesus Christ.   

At the launch of a new year of Faith-Promise 
support we host Mission Emphasis Week (April 
25-May 2, 2021) and invite missionaries and 
agencies we support to share what they are 
doing in their work of reaching the world for 
Christ.   

Every year, we are challenged to show our 
support of God’s Mission in this world through 
prayer, by writing letters of encouragement to 
the missionaries and their families, and by 
making a financial commitment towards Faith-
Promise.   

Brochures explaining the purpose of Faith 
Promise are available now in your mail-
box.  We encourage you to pick this up and 
prayerfully consider the way in which God is 
asking you to do your part in accomplishing 
His Mission.   

If you have questions, or would like more infor-
mation, please contact our Faith Promise Co-
ordinator, Jerry Oele. 

Roshan Update 

Thank you for all the prayers, cards and kind words 
of sympathy I received at the passing of my daugh-
ter, Tracy. I appreciate it very much.   Rick Lingbeek 
 
 
I want to thank the dear people at Heritage for your 
prayers, concerns and cards received during my re-
cent leg problems. With much love to all of you.   
Gert Nieboer  

The men are making amazing progress on the 
second story of the school. This change in de-
sign was to make space for additional class-
rooms when needed. Funds continue to come 
in, especially after the recent issuing of the stim-
ulus checks. For that we are thankful and praise 
God for his faithfulness and provision.   

Family Faith Formation Tip 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCutET663hVzpPohBMiCXEQA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCutET663hVzpPohBMiCXEQA

